
North Valley High School
Site Council (Final) - 8:00 AM

5/19/2022
1. Welcome -

a. Present: Sarah Biggs, Erik Lathen, Matt Knight, Rena Trimper, Sarah Hansen,
Diana Miller

b. Absent:
c. Last month's minutes were reviewed and approved.

2. Review of the previous month
a. 3R/3R Star climate and culture update

i. Numbers update -. 2700 estimate. 700. Not as many responses from
parents that there used to be. We will look into the impact and plan for the
future.

b. Activities update -
i. OSAA sports- State track tomorrow. Golf is over.
ii. 21st century-.  Wrapping up an eventful year. One more year left in the

grant.
iii. Academic update - Seniors- numbers are looking better than expected

for graduation, Freshman- estimated 600 incompletes, juniors and
sophomores are struggling the most with freshman not far behind.

iv. Incompletes - 600
v. Scholarship night - The night went well, great feedback was received.

vi. Freshman Orientation-  Big turnout in the night event- 105+ incoming
freshmen for next year. Fun times were had.

vii.
c. Health and Wellness

i. Check in - The school based health center inspection went well. Mental
health services may be an option in the future. Working on a google form
for student wellness requests.

d.
3. What is on the Horizon

a. End of year:. Graduation- details are falling into place.
b. Summer school:  7days in June starting 6/13. Funds are provided. 2 english

classes and a construction class. Freshman program will be in August.
c. Sports and activities-.
d. Scheduling update - Scheduling is going great. 80 to 85% was scheduled with

synergy. More changes will be made as the students and staff change.
e. New Positions - Advanced math teacher, math teacher and manufacturing

teacher positions available. With no applicants.
f. Health Center Update-. Mental health services may be an option in the future.

Working on a google form for student wellness requests.



4. Council recommendations-
● What would you like to see in the future related to site
●

This is our 2nd to last site council this year and we encourage everyone to continue on the site
council.


